
April 27, 2023 

Daytona Beach Shores Department of Public Safety 

3050 S. Atlantic Avenue 

Daytona Beach Shores, FL, 32118 

Dear Chief Fowler, 

It is with great regret to inform you I will be resigning from Daytona Beach Shores 

Department of Public Safety. 

With my new business venture, I am unable to fulfill my time obligation at DBSDPS. I 
feel like I've been neglecting my position, and I don't think it's fair to the agency. 

Over the last few years, I've had the pleasure of working with many great people at this 

agency. 

I am grateful for the opportunity you and the command staff have given me . 

Please let me know if there's anything I can do to help facilitate a smooth transition. 

Respectfully, 

uJ ?)O 
Officer Jeff Zephir 




